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48th District Agricultural Association
P.O. Box 707
Wainut, CA 91788-0707

Dear Sir or Madam:

At their meeting of June 25, 2018, the Board of Education was pleased to accept for the

District, your generous donation of $200.00 to Los Coyotes Middle School'

I am sure the staff and students of Los Coyotes Middle School will be extremely grateful
for your fine donation. The Board asked that I extend their sincere appreciation to you
for your donation and to express their "thanks" for your suppoft.

Sincerelv.
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Hasmik Danielian, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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